
	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  Last October 12, 2012, guests arrived at 
the Michelangelo’s Banquet Center expecting to 
have a good time. Judging from their reaction 
throughout the evening, they were not 
disappointed.

It was the annual 
PCA fundraising 
event that day and 
many guests came 
to support it. The 
great music 
provided by DJ’s 
Boni and Remy 

Roque started them dancing as soon as they 
arrived. During dinner, our lovely MC, Abigail 
Santos started the program. The highlight of the 
night was a surprise award to a special person 
who has done so much for our community 
through his many volunteer work and as an 
officer of the PCA for many years. George 
Santos was given the Recognition Award for his 
dedication and commitment in giving his 
services to the Filipino Community. Delicious 
food was served during dinner and at the late 
snack table. Regular dancing and of course line 
dancing lasted until 1:00 am.

               Thanks to all who attended and to the 
PCA Board for making this affair a success.

PCA Dinner – Dance Gala


